
PRESS RELEASE

*****

Instances have been reported to the High Commission of India in Kuala Lumpur
by travelers facing difficulty in boarding flights to India because of discrepancies in the
personal  particulars  as  mentioned  in  their  Electronic  Travel  Authorization  (ETA)/e-
Visas. 

2. Applicants are requested to carefully check their personal details (name, date of
birth, passport number, etc.) while filling up the online e-visa application form which is
available at https://indianvisaonline.gov.in/evisa/tvoa.html. 

3. In case of  any discrepancy, applicants  should immediately notify the same by
sending an email at indian-evisa@gov.in.
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